
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Is your child 
starting 
school in 

September 
2022? 

 

Open Sessions  
 

15th November 

1:30 pm  
 

17th November 

10:00 am 
 

29th November 

10:00 am and 6:00 pm 
(Providing Covid-19 restrictions 

allow)   

 

For more information and to book a place please 
contact the school office on                                             

01634 861434 

We look forward to welcoming you to 
see our school in action and share 
information to help you make the 

important decision as you child starts 
school.  


